
From: Chambers - Clancy DP  
Sent: Tuesday, 2 April 2019 12:58 PM 
To: Arthur Dowdle 
Cc: Estha van der Linden; Sophie.Whish@ablawyers.com.au; Natalie.Dabarera@unitedvoice.org.au; 
aodgers@ieu.org.au; Michael Wright; bellearrabalde@hotmail.com; John.Gunn@ccsa.org.au; 
jessica.mcdonald@afei.org.au; Stephen.Bull@unitedvoice.org.au; 
kez.tacar@junioradventuresgroup.com.au; kylie@qcan.org.au; Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au; AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2018/18 and AM2018/20 - 4 yearly review of the Educational Services (Teachers) 
Award and Children Services Award [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Good afternoon, 
 
I refer Mr Dowdle’s email below. The applications for Orders to Produce are currently under 
consideration before Deputy President Clancy. 
 
The Deputy President notes the IEU’s email below and has determined to list a mention (by Video 
Link) in relation to these applications at 10:00AM on Friday, 5 April 2019. 
 
The Deputy President also directs the IEU to file its response to the applications by no later than 
2:00PM on Thursday, 4 April 2019. 
 
The attached Notices of Listing (AM2018/18) (AM2018/20) will be published shortly. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Vivienne Lai 
Associate to Deputy President Clancy 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: +61 3 8656 4527 
Fax: +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.clancy.dp@fwc.gov.au 
 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 

 
The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country 
and pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging. 

 

 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am201818-20-corr-ieu-010419.pdf
https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/nol-050419-18.pdf
https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/nol-050419-20.pdf
mailto:chambers.clancy.dp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/

